


MY LEGISLATIVE PRIORITIES

BILLS TO STOP GUN VIOLENCE

The gun violence across our nation, successful completion before a the gun is untraceable. It leaves

including the senseless killing of 19 person could purchase a semi- police with few options to keep our

innocent children and two teachers automatic assault rifle. families safe.

in Uvalde, Texas, is heartoreaking. @ | ggislation that would prohibitthe  There are elected officials who do

After each heartbreaking and sale of semi-automatic assault care and want to act so tragedies

unnecessary tragedy, rifles capable of holding more like these don’t keep happening.

| am asked, “Well, what are you than five rounds of ammunition 0 rpere are nearly 60 commonsense

going to do about it?” My response: people under 21. gun safety measures (currently held

| am doing everything | can. B House Bill 271 would ban 3D hostage in committee) that never

| have introduced the following: ?ﬂ”ted“gt‘]”sti” Pe[‘,”SY'VS”iS- e 558 the light of day. The time for

ese “ghost guns” can be bou iting i i

W Legislation that would require withoutg backg round check ang waiting is over. Pennsylvama needs

a Semi-Automatic Assault Rifle g laws that promote responsible gun
assembled at home, and then

Safety Certification Course and ownership.

PENNSERVE HIGH SCHOOL VOTER
LEGISLATION REGISTRATION LEGISLATION

My bipartisan legislation that promotes
volunteerism in Pennsylvania was
approved by the House Labor and
Industry committee! House Bill 2529,
the PennSERVE Act, would establish
an official PennSERVE office within
the Pennsylvania Department of Labor
& Industry that would coordinate
community service programs across the
commonwealth, effectively streamlining
and multiplying their impact.

This is a big win for our most vulnerable
communities that benefit from such
programs. PennSERVE, which is the
Pennsylvania branch of AmeriCorps,
annually distributes over $12 million in
federal aid and empowers thousands of
volunteers to improve lives, safeguard
the environment, and support our
schools.

| have the honor of serving as a House
appointed member of the PennSERVE
board. Through this experience, |

have had the opportunity to work
collaboratively with other board members
to promote volunteering, service, and
community engagement throughout
Pennsylvania. It has been truly
meaningful work.

In Pennsylvania, 25% of registered voters are between the
ages of 18 and 34. This age group represents the newest
crop of eligible voters in the state. As our existing voting
population continues to age, we must do more to inspire the
next generation of voters to participate in our democracy.
Other states have encouraged voter registration in their high
schools, and we can do the same.

For these reasons, | plan to introduce legislation to allow
high schools across the state to designate a faculty member
as being responsible for voter registration efforts during the
school year. The faculty member must also choose a student
to lead registration efforts, thus involving a peer to better
relate to students eligible for voter registration. Schools must
ensure that voter registration efforts remain nonpartisan.

This is a commonsense proposal to increase voter registration
among our young people, the future of our democracy.

INCLUSION BEYOND THE CLASSROOM

On average, 17% of PA students have an Individualized Education
Program, yet many report no integration into extracurricular
activities.

To better understand the participation level of our students, state
Rep. Dan Miller and | introduced House Bill 2180. It would require
our schools to report the participation rate for students with
exceptionalities in their extracurricular activities starting in grade 6.
No personal information would be collected.









CELEBRATING
THE 157TH

In January, | was pleased to recognize the Conestoga Girl’s
Tennis Team with an official citation from the Pennsylvania
House of Representatives. The Pioneers were undefeated
during the 2021 season and won the state title.

It was honor to host the Devon Preparatory School
Basketball team in the Capitol in June. The team
won the Boys Basketball State Championship!
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YOUR DOOR
STRUCTION

Thank you to everyone who came out for :
my shredding event in Phoenixville on Thank you to everyone who came out at Paoli Hospital. Paoli Hospital is

The Conestoga Boys Soccer Team also had an incredible
season! The team was undefeated and the 2021 state
champions.
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In June, the Conestoga High School Robotics Team
6121A was honored with an official citation in Harrisburg.
The team won the VEX Robotics State Championship
and represented Pennsylvania at the World
Championship in Texas.

Thank you to
Jenkins Arboretum
¥ and Gardens for
== inviting my staff

. and me to tour the
gardens in May.
We are very lucky
.. to have access to
. these wonderful
public gardens
right here in our
community.

In May, | toured the Emergency Room

May 7. Over 100 constituents drove by to  for my Savvy Senior Expo in May! It critical to our community, and | look
have their documents destroyed. Neither was a great opportunity to learn about forward to ensuring it receives the
torrential rain, nor sleet, nor freezing cold  the services and resources available support it needs to keep our families

kept my office from working for you! to seniors in our community. healthy and safe.









